
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 25 November 2004 

9. NEW ZEALAND COMMUNITY BOARDS’ EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE ELECTIONS – CALL FOR 
NOMINATIONS 

 
 The Community Secretary (Fendalton/Waimairi) advised that nominations were being called for the 

positions of Zone 5 Representative, and Deputy, for the New Zealand Community Boards’ Executive 
Committee.  The Board resolved: 

 
 1. That Yvonne Palmer be nominated as the Zone 5 Representative and Glenda Burt be 

nominated as the Deputy for the New Zealand Community Boards’ Executive Committee. 
 
 2. That the Board Chairperson and Deputy Chairperson, or their nominees, be authorised to join 

with another Board(s) in nominating and/or seconding suitable member candidates for election 
to the positions of Zone 5 Representative, and Deputy, for the New Zealand Community Boards’ 
Executive Committee. 

 
 3. That the exercise of any such authorisation be reported to the Board for record purposes. 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


